Economic Development Meeting
November 18,2015
Report

A quorum was established at 5:53 PM
Present- President Magnussen, Trustees Brust, Kraus and Reid
Chamber- Loree Hendry, Lynn Acker, Art Zwemke
Kane County- Keith Burkhout

Guests, Michael Gazzola and Joseph Feeney from Entre Commercial Realty

Approve report from October 14, 2015 meeting
Motion, Jan Kraus  Second, George Brust All, Ayes

There were no citizen comments

The final draft of the letter to businesses in the Hampshire Industrial Center for the cost to
replace the damaged entry sign was presented from Trustee Reid and will be forwarded
to the interested businesses management for payment.

The open air market project will be handled solely by the Chamber.

The haunted house project will not be pursued.

A presentation/discussion from Entre Commercial Realty was made about the use of property
Currently owned by Art Zwemke at the Northeast corner area of Widmayer and Higgens.
The property would be developed for logistic buildings. The use would be welcomed by
the Village of Hampshire to start more development in that area. Mr. Gazolla said they
would continue to work on the project.

Trustee Reid suggested that we go back to and work our original plan from July of 2013. We will
be doing this in 2016.

New business was the Entre presentation

Old Business was the 2013 plan

Motion to Adjourn
Motion- Jan Kraus Second- George Brust All Ayes
Meeting adjourned at 6: 40 PM



